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A quorum not being present, no votes were taken. 
Previous minutes – The minutes were read for those present.
Old Business: Chairman Ostrowski informed those present of the results of the Town Board work session held on Wednesday, August 22nd regarding the Ground Water Law and the Sign Law. 

New Business: Chairman Ostrowski started looking into creating a Historical Preservation Law.  Our code book has nothing about historical preservation. A guideline was handed out for everyone to study and discuss at the next meeting. If all agree that we move forward with this law, we would then like to invite Patty Friend who is the chair for the Historical Society, to come and give her advice about this. This is not to recommend that the town spend any money to preserve buildings but to prevent demolition of historical sites and buildings within the town.

The Chairman also mentioned that he recommended to the town board to update the Master Plan.

Meeting ended 8:10 
Respectfully Submitted,

Lynda Ostrowski

Planning Board Secretary
